
Nominations for 2003 Board of Directors of
"Sports Field Managers Association of NJ"

Be prepared to vote for (6) Board of Director position's at the next
NJ Turfgrass Expo in Atlantic City, December 9th to 12th.

Dr. James Murphy - (Associate Extension Specialist in Turfgrass
Management for Rutgers, department of Plant science) Dr. Murphy has
served as a Board of Director member since SFMANJ began. He is the
Education Chairman, has worked with the activities committee and has
spoken at several of our functions.

Eleanor Murfitt - (Parks & Recreation Director, Washington Twp. Morris
Co.) Eleanor has served as the SFMANJ President since the chapter began.
She is also the founder of the organization serving on the newsletter,
membership and activities committees. Eleanor will be speaking at a class
for NJRPA and the Expo educational sessions on athletic fields.

Fred Castenschiold - (Sales, Storr Tractor Co.) Fred has served on the
Board of Director's since the chapter began. He also has done a great job
as secretary of the Board for 2 years and Chaired the activities committee.

Dean Marzocca - (Pres. Dean's Lawn & Landscape) Dean has served on
the Board of Director's since the chapter began. He also has done a great
job as Treasurer of the Board for 3 years and Chaired the Budget committee.
Also, Dean speaks on maintaining you equipment at Rutgers classes. He
has chaired the Expo Educational sessions for 3 years.

Bud Perdun - (Grounds/Maint. North Brunswick Bd of Ed.) Bud has served
on the Board of Director's for 2 years. Bud is Chairperson of District lll of the
chapter. Also, Bud speaks at the Rutgers classes on athletic fields.

Clare S. Liptak - (Rutgers Univ. Soil Extension Specialist) Clare has
attended the past 5 Board of Director's meetings in hopes of being voted as
a Board member. She would like to increase the awareness of soil testing in
athletic fields. Also, Clare would like to identify the needs of the sports field
manager's in order serve him/her better.

George Van Haasteren, cGM - (Director of Grounds, Dwight Englewood
School) George has been a SFMANJ member for 1 year. SFMANJ "Update"
newsletter published an article of George's. He also speaks at Rutgers
athletic field classes.




